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BYRNE CREEK SECONDARY SCHOOL 

PARENT ADVISORY COUNCIL 

 

GENERAL MEETING MINUTES 

 

June 7, 2010 

 

 

Present:  
 Administration:  Dave Rawnsley 
 Parents:  Janet Reid, Naz Jakir, Julia Tajiri, Shannon Slater, Patricia Parker, Svetlana Osman  
 

1. Call to Order at 7:10 pm. 

2. MSC to adopt agenda 

3. MSC to adopt May 2010 minutes 

4. Introductions    

 
5. Chairs Report & correspondence  

• BCCPAC Voice magazine 

• BCTF magazine 

• Letter re: HST & PAC PST regulations regarding playground but it doesn’t affect us 
 

6. Treasurers Report 

• Cheques written: $1,000 for Awards, $1,223 for Field Trip 

• $1,000 to Bulldog bash to be paid  

• $1,000 dry grad money not spent.  What to do with these funds? Dry Grad group is 
looking for $300 to purchase color printer to print invitations etc.  Technology would 
like remaining funds to pay for bulbs.  Requests to be tabled until September.  

• Gaming balance $12,223 @ end of April and General funds $1,403.  Gaming 
application has been sent. 

7. Principal’s Report 

• Athletic banquet today was a huge success 

• 25% of kids play on school teams 

• Bulldog bash on Monday 

• Willingdon Church organization will come in and cook for Bulldog bash  

•  VPA – Wed, Thur, Friday shows.  4pm show added on Friday due to popular demand.  

• Last newsletter to be out next week.  Feedback needed on content and frequency. 
8. BCCPAC/DPAC report  

• Grafitti presentation 

• ACEIT program update by Janet 

• Thursday June 10th @ 6.30 wind up event 
9. New Business 

• Nominations:  Janet to continue as Chair and Naz as Secretary  

• Benches: suggestions:  PAC pay for 1 but to go through City.  AVIVA fund – Janet 
will start working on it now and over the summer with help from Leo Club 

• Bulldog bash helpers: Janet & Shannon 
 

    Adjourned – 7.55 pm     Next meeting:  Sept. 13, 2010 


